
 
 

20 May - 26 June 
 

CHANGED  
FOREVER 

 

LEGACIES OF CONFLICT 
A Shrine of Remembrance Touring Exhibition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PROGRAM OF EVENTS 
 

Exhibition open 
Wed, Thu, Sun 11:00 am - 3:00 pm  

(except 1 Jun, 12:30 - 3:00 pm) 

Fri 1:00 - 4:00 pm  
 

Open at other times by appointment 
Email: changedforeverloc@outlook.com 

 

Pyramid Hill Memorial Hall 

Kelly St, Pyramid Hill 

 
 

 

BOOKINGS 

If you would like to attend an event, please 

book: 

 In person: at the exhibition front desk 

 By phone: 5455 7129 

 By email: 

changedforeverloc@outlook.com 

 

BUS SUBSIDY 

If you are a not-for-profit special interest group 

and would like to visit one of the events in this 

program, please email 

programs@shrine.org.au and check if your 

group is eligible for a bus subsidy. 

 

COST & DONATIONS 

All events are FREE.  

If you would like to make a donation, you can 

do this through the Shrine of Remembrance 

website: www.shrine.org.au/support-shrine 

 

EDUCATION PROGRAM 

Alongside the exhibition is an education 

program run by the Shrine of Remembrance 

Education Office. There are limited places 

available for schools to participate in the 

guided program. Please express your interest 

by email to education@shrine.org.au 

A self-guided program is also available from 

education@shrine.org.au  

PROGRAM UPDATES & PDF DOWNLOAD 

This events program will be updated as 

details are confirmed on: 

www.pyramidhill.net.au  

and on Facebook  

 

VENUE 

All events are held at the Pyramid Hill 

Memorial Hall, Kelly St, Pyramid Hill unless 

otherwise specified. 

 

 

From the Pyramid Hill Memorial Hall 

Committee and the Pyramid Hill Progress 

Association, thank you to the Shrine of 

Remembrance, the Pyramid Hill community, 

the many volunteers and to everyone who 

participates in this exhibition and program. 

We are proud to partner with the Shrine of 

Remembrance to bring this to you. 

mailto:programs@shrine.org.au
http://www.shrine.org.au/support-shrine
mailto:education@shrine.org.au
mailto:education@shrine.org.au


Meet the Storytellers: Kellie Dadds & Robert 

Milton 

VETERANS PRIVATE VIEWING 

1 June | 11:00 am -12.30 pm 

Pyramid Hill Memorial Hall 

This forum is only open to current, ex, and Reserve 

Military. Join us to hear Kellie and Robert expand 

on their experiences in a forum supported by David 

Turnbull.  

Meet the storytellers: Kellie Dadds & Robert 

Milton 

1 June | 1:30 - 2:30 pm 

Pyramid Hill Memorial Hall 

This forum is open to everyone. Join us to hear 

Kellie and Robert expand on their experiences. 

Science Walk with Dr Angela Eads 

6 June | 1:00 - 2:30 pm 

Meet at  the Hill carpark. 

Walk around the Hill with an evolutionary biologist. 

NB: You will need sturdy shoes and be able to 

traverse very uneven surfaces. 

My Story 

Do you have a story to tell about moving to 

Australia or about serving in the Military? We’d 

love you to write it down and share it on our 

exhibition wall. 

You are welcome to write in your own language. 

Printed forms are available at the exhibition front 

desk, from the Neighbourhood House or can be 

downloaded from Pyramid Hill Neighbourhood 

House facebook page. When finished, please bring 

them to the exhibition front desk or the 

Neighbourhood House. 

David Turnbull is a Mental Health Clinician with 

the Royal Flying Doctor Service. David is 

passionate about providing high quality mental 

health care to rural communities. 

Dr Angela Eads is an evolutionary biologist 

with a passion for understanding biological 

diversity and the evolution of life. She has worked 

in research labs in Queenscliff, Perth, Canada and 

California and studied a variety of species 

including frogs, mussels, snails and fish. She now 

lives in Pyramid Hill getting first-hand experience of 

genetic inheritance raising her son Huxley. 

Kellie Dadds has been deployed overseas eight 

times in the course of her 20-year career, with 

the majority of that time spent in the Middle East. It 

took a toll on her health. “War is not a pretty 

business. Unfortunately, some of those 

experiences have now caught up with me.” She 

started By the Left when one of her friends was 

accosted about wearing her medals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robert Milton was a master sniper with the 

Scots Guards before joining the Australian 

Defence. Injuries sustained during his military 

service forced him to cease work. He is now an 

artist and advocate for veterans’ mental health.  


